
Statement of SNPA on the Military Action by the Russian Federation on
Ukraine

The Swedish Network of Postdoc Associations (SNPA) stands in solidarity with
the people of Ukraine and condemns Russia’s military attacks on Ukraine’s
sovereignty and territorial integrity. We express our sympathy and support for
the Ukrainian people and our fellow Ukrainian students, academics and their
institutions.

SNPA calls on Swedish Universities and higher education institutions to support
displaced Ukrainian students and researchers such that they can continue their
studies in Sweden, if desired.

Research and education are fundamental pillars of open societies and are
carried by international collaboration and a desire to find solutions for a better
future. Together with our European partner organizations, we stand with the
Ukrainian people.

On behalf of SNPA,

Mirjam Hunziker
Acting SNPA Chair
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